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In the March 2024 issue of our newsletter, we shared that in celebration of the 60th anniversary of
camping, we are raising $60,000 to help remodel another legacy cabin. This project is not just
about renovating a structure, but about preserving the rich history and memories that these
cabins hold.

| am thrilled to share that our prayers are being answered and at the time of this writing, a donor
partner of Westminster Woods Camp has generously offered a $30,000 matching donation for
another cabin remodel. If you would like to partner with Westminster Woods to raise the additional
$30,000 to match this donation, simply go to the camp website to learn how to give a gift. Website
link for giving. Please indicate that you would like your donation to be used for the cabin remodel
project.

If you are a current member of our “Friends of Westminster Woods” program that helps support
camper scholarships, maintenance, and our annual budget, thank you for your valuable support.
We ask that a cabin remodel donation would be in addition to what you are currently giving. Your
designated cabin gift would help us remodel the legacy cabins and your traditional gift would
ensure that we can continue to provide scholarships and maintain our facilities for the campers.

| would like to ask that you join us in prayer for the campers and staff who will be here this
summer. May God move in their hearts and help them grow closer to Him.
Brian

CABIN 1 RECEIVED A REMODEL!
The first cabins at Westminster Woods were built in 1966 and 1967. These legacy cabins saw
one remodel in the early 90s, the addition of covered porches. This year, cabin 1 was
remodeled. The updated design allowes for a private shower stall, a private toilet closet, and
the sink in a common area. Below is a list of some of the projects that were completed during
the renovation.
-Insulation and energy efficient double paned windows
-Plumbing was moved, new fixtures and an on-demand hot water tank were added
-New wiring and LED lights
-Complete drywall, wall paneling, and beadboard ceiling.
-Some exterior siding.
-Mini-split Heating and Air
-Laminate flooring and new bunk beds and mattresses

On June 8th, we are celebrating 60 years of camping at Westminster Woods! See the website for details!
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